
 

 

 

 

July 29th, 2021 

TO: Students, Teachers, Employees, and other personnel: 

 From: Norwich Public Schools Facilities Department 

 526 East Main St 

 Norwich, CT 06360 

Asbestos Abatement Notification 

This letter has been prepared to inform you of upcoming asbestos removal work that is planned to occur at 386 

New London Turnpike, Stanton Elementary School. It is planned that the asbestos removal work will be undertaken on 

August 9th, 2021. Further notification will be sent if there are any changes to the planned dates. The asbestos removal 

work will be undertaken by Oscar’s Abatement, LLC, which is a licensed asbestos removal company. The monitoring of 

this project will be done by Mystic Air Quality Consultants.  

If you have any questions or concerns about the project please direct these to: 

Matt Brown  

Facilities Supervisor 

(860) 934-1110 

mabrown@norwichpublicschools.org 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facilities Supervisor 
526 East Main Street • Norwich • Connecticut • 06360 

Phone:  860-934-1110 Fax:  860-823-4220 

          

 

 

Email:  mabrown@norwichpublicschools.org 

Matt Brown 

Norwich Public Schools 
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